
From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Sent: 2/10/2014 1:44:32 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: NTSB Safety Study 

Sounds good! 

Elizaveta Malashenko 

Deputy Director 

Office of Utility Safety and Reliability 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Phone: 415-703-2274 

E-mail: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, February 10, 2014 1:32 PM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Subject: Re: NTSB Safety Study 

We will just let you know when the logistics are nailed down. 
Thanks 

From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. fmailto:elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.qovl 
Sent: Monday, February 10, 2014 01:22 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: RE: NTSB Safety Study 

mailto:LRDD@pge.com


Laura, 

I'm not sure who specifically in SED will be attending. We did receive a similar request from 
NTSB, but haven't planned out the details. 

Thanks, 

Liza 

Elizaveta Malashenko 

Deputy Director 

Office of Utility Safety and Reliability 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Phone: 415-703-2274 

E-mail: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.Qov 

From: Doll, Laura fmailto:LRDD@pqe.coml 
Sent: Thursday, February 06, 2014 5:14 PM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Subject: FW: NTSB Safety Study 

Liza 

This is the NTSB visit I mentioned today. Let me know who from your team will attend if you 
can. 
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Thanks 

Laura 

From: Cowsert Chapman, Christine 
Sent: Wednesday, February 05, 2014 5:43 PM 
To: Singh, Sumeet 
Cc: Gibson, Bill (Codes); Doll, Laura 
Subject: NTSB Safety Study 

Nathan Doble (Transportation Research Analyst) from the NTSB called me earlier this week to 
discuss a safety study the NTSB is conducting related to Transmission Integrity Management. 
Here are my notes from the meeting. 

•L J The NTSB conducts safety studies on topics at a high level, the results of which 
are generally safety recommendations targeted at federal and state regulators and standards 
bodies 

•L J The NTSB is currently undertaking a study of Transmission Integrity 
Management 

•L J He is hoping to make a visit to PG&E in the next month or so, along with 
representation from the CPUC, to ask questions about how we are implementing TIMP 

•L J The areas of focus will include: 

o HCA Identification 

o Threat Identification 

o Risk Assessment 

o Data Integration 

o GIS Capabilities and Support 

•L J He is also curious about how PG&E's TIMP program has evolved since San 
Bruno 

•L J They plan to spend a day or so with us the week of March 17th 
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